
 

 

Duro Felguera, S.A. (“Duro Felguera” or the “Company”), in compliance with what is set forth 

in clause 226 of the Amended Text of the Securities Market Law, hereby publishes the following 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

Duro Felguera, through its subsidiary DF Operaciones y Montajes (DFOM), hereby announces the 

award of a contract with an industrial client in the Netherlands for an amount of 100 million Euros, 

consisting of the revamping and repair of its facilities. The scope of the project includes the 

detailed engineering, supplies, and the mechanical, electrical and refractory assembly. The 

delivery period is one and a half years. 

With the award of this contract, dated 22 December 2021, the Company has attained the order 

intake goal set out in its viability plan for the year. 

 

Gijón, 13 January 2022 


